
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 22, 2014 

 

Raynetta Lewis, Agent 

LQ Management, LLC 

Attn: Tax Dept 

909 Hidden Ridge #600 

Irving, TX 75038 

 

Dear Ms. Lewis 

 

On April 22, 2014 the Common Council voted to renew your Hotel/Motel license for 

5442 N Lovers Lane Rd with a warning letter. 

 

This course of action was taken based upon testimony given at your hearing of April 8, 

2014 and your police report.  The warning is being given with the expectation that you 

will take appropriate action to ensure that incidents of this nature do not reoccur. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jessica Celella 

Staff Assistant 

 

 
 

   

 

 

 


